
Hello parents, teachers and students,  

This term the VCAL Intermediate class will be constructing a school community 

garden behind the A-wing. The VCAL class has been working on designing the 

garden and making special garden beds to go in the garden.  

We need your help to make this garden look better. We would like to put in a 

pizza oven, get seeds to grow crops, pots to put around the garden, garden beds 

or materials to make a garden bed. We want to make a fish pond so any help 

towards that would be greatly appreciated. We are trying to get a pizza oven put 

in for the Italian classes and food tech classes and any help will also be greatly 

appreciated. 

The VCAL Intermediate class have been working through term 1 to design the 

garden and raise money to help with costs. Any donations of any kind will be 

greatly appreciated.  

Thank you, VCAL students. 

 

 


